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Governing Body Record of Attendance at Meetings 2022/23 

 

Governor Number of meetings 
attended 

Possible number of 
meetings to attend 

% attendance 

Clare Barnes 5 6 83% 

Max Barnett 8 9 89% 

Martin Billers 8 8 100% 

Ian Garner 21 21 100% 

Gavin Handford 16 18 89% 

Susan Leigh 12 13 92% 

Brian Poxon 13 14 93% 

Jo Prior 11 11 100% 

Amrita Sandau 3 4 75% 

Miriam Stallard 15 16 94% 

 

 

Notes: 

I. Possible number of meetings include those of the Full Governing Body and any committees a 

governor has been assigned to. 

II. The following governors took up their positions during the academic year: 

a. Clare Barnes and Max Barnett – appointed on 7 December 2022 

b. Amrita Sandau – appointed on 29 March 2023 

III. Martin Billers resigned as a governor at the end of the academic year. 
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